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I strongly urge LD 174, an act to restore Religious exemptions to Immunization 
requirements ,  to be passed. I have been a nurse for over 28 years and as a patient 
advocate we should be allowed to decide what we want injected into our bodies. 
Restoring our right that was taken away is the only logical thing to do. For years we 
had this right and it was taken away. Our population health as a whole and access to 
services has deteriorated since this right was removed. Please restore it.
Thank you 
Darci Lane RN 


